
Dear Chaffey Community –  
 
On January 5, 2022, California Department of Public Health (CDPH) provided updated guidance to all 
Californian’s regarding the use of face masks. The updated guidance extends the requirement for universal 
masking indoors statewide from December 15, 2021, through February 15, 2022.  
 
To ensure that we collectively protect the health and well-being of all Californians; keep schools open for in-
person instruction; and allow California’s economy to remain open and thrive, the CPDH is requiring masks to 
be worn in all indoor public settings, irrespective of vaccine status, until February 15, 2022.  This requirement 
will be updated as CDPH continues to assess conditions on an ongoing basis.  
 
This measure brings an added layer of mitigation as the Omicron variant, a Variant of Concern, as labeled by 
the World Health Organization, continues to increase in prevalence across California, the United States, and 
the world and spreads much more easily than the original SAR-CoV-2 virus and Delta variant. 
 
Cloth face coverings are no longer recommended as a layer of protection from the virus, and masks with a 
good fit must be worn to comply with CDPH guidance.  Surgical (3-ply) masks, or higher-level respirators (e.g., 
N95s, KN95s, and KF94’s) are the only listed options outlined in current CDPH guidance. 
 
The District has ample inventory of surgical (3-ply) and N95 masks. Surgical (3-ply) masks have been placed in 
classroom and lab environments for many months, and additional inventory can be requested via the 
SchoolDude work order system, or by calling the maintenance office @ 909-652-6716.       
  
Anyone wanting to voluntarily wear an N95 mask must complete required Cal/OSHA documentation (29 CFR 
1910.134, Appendix D – (Mandatory) Information for Employees Using respirators When Not required Under 
the Standard) prior to the issuance of an N95 mask.  N95 masks and required Cal/OSHA forms will be available 
at the campus locations listed below. 
 

• Rancho Campus - Center for Cultural and Social Justice (CCSJ) located in the Old Administration 

building.     Monday – Friday   7:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. / 1:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.  

• Chino Campus  - Dean’s Office         Monday – Friday   7:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. / 1:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

• Fontana Campus  - Dean’s Office    Monday – Friday   7:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. / 1:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Lastly, the offsite self-assessment continues to be required for all faculty, staff, and students.  Please review 
the attached questionnaire daily before arriving to campus.  If you do not clear the self-assessment, please 
contact Human Resources for further direction before coming to campus. 
 
Be Safe, 
 
Troy  
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Please review this information prior to arriving to campus.  Do not submit this form to anyone on 
campus.   
 

COVID-19 Daily Self-Assessment Illness/Health Questionnaire – Offsite Use 
 
Employees and students are required to complete this illness/health assessment each day prior 
to arrival to campus.  This assessment is vital to ensure the health and well-being of the campus 
community. 
1. Are you experiencing any symptoms such as current or recent fever (100.4° or 

higher), new or worsening cough, new or worsening shortness of breath, respiratory 
illness, headache, muscle and body aches, sudden lack of taste or smell, or a sudden 
onset of unexplained gastrointestinal illness? 

 
Yes:  No:    
 
 

2. Since you last reported to campus, have you been in close contact with anyone who has 
been diagnosed with COVID-19? 

**CLOSE CONTACT is defined as: Being within approximately 6 feet of an 
individual who is currently positive for COVID-19 for more than 15 minutes in a 24-
hour period.  Close contact can occur while caring for, living with, visiting, or 
sharing a healthcare waiting area or room with an individual who is positive for 
COVID-19 or having direct contact with infectious secretions from an individual 
who is positive for COVID-19. 

 
Yes:  No:    
 
 

3. Since you last reported to campus, have you been in close contact with anyone who 
may have COVID-19, but is yet to be confirmed? 

 
Yes:  No:    
 
 

4. Are you currently in living with – or, in close contact with anyone such as a family 
member who is experiencing symptoms or has been confirmed positive for COVID-
19? 

 
Yes:  No:   
  
 
If you replied “YES” to any of the questions above:  You are not authorized to report to 
campus until you have contacted the Office of Human Resources and have received 
clearance. Please contact Human Resources at susan.hardie@chaffey.edu or 951-206-0640 
for clearance.   

 
 
Date: _________________ 
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